
 
 

Little Story Shapers Photography Policy  
 

Throughout this policy, ‘photography’ refers to any images, whether moving or still 
including but not limited to DVDs, videos, photographic prints, slides and electronic image 
files. 
 
Little Story Shapers recognises the need to ensure the welfare and safety of all our 
customers. 
 
We will not permit photographs, video or other images of to be taken without the consent 
of the parents/carer. 
 
Little Story Shapers will take all steps to ensure these images are used solely for the 
purposes they are intended. If you become aware that these images are being used 
inappropriately you should inform Sarah Morgan at Little Story Shapers immediately. 
 
Photography forms an important part of classes as we like to make photographic record of a 
parent and child’s time spent in class. We also use photography for advertising purposes 
including newspapers, leaflets, social media and on our website 
 
When booking a Little Story Shapers class, parents are required to specify if they consent to 
photos being taken. Little Story Shapers will store this information and ensure that 
preferences are abided by.  
 
If you would like to change your preference, please email sarah@littlestoryshapers.co.uk. 
Any further photography will not be permitted, however previous photos will remain.  


